
Subject: Re: What do you think?
From: Future Studio <futurestudio@sbcglobal.net>
Date: 01/15/2018 02:43 PM
To: Bill Cody <bill.cody@lacity.org>
CC: Stuart Rapeport <rapeport@earthlink.net>, Misty Iwatsu
<mistyli@aol.com>

Looks ok to me; we need to hit social media pretty hard soon...🌮

Amy Inouye
From the road

On Jan 12, 2018, at 6:00 PM, Bill Cody <bill.cody@lacity.org> wrote:

Please let me know any changes for this flyer. Thanks!'

Bill

--
Bill Cody
Field Deputy CD1 - Highland Park and Mt. Washington
bill.cody@lacity.org
323-558-1538
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